Contributing

Board of Directors 2008 - 2009

Officers:

President Linda Shaffer
Vice President Weldon Walker
Recording Secretary Emily Jones
Treasurer Barb Byerly
Membership Secretary Dottie Weir
Past President Debbi Holdeman

Standing Committee Chairpersons:

Advertising Kathleen Orr
Demonstrations Beth Garrison
Historian Judy Gearhart
Hospitality Catie Kiley
Library Sandra Hutton,

Jane Rock

Beverly Weaver,

Workshop Diane Fabeck

Newsletter Doreen McLaughlin
Publicity Louise Conner
Website Jane Rock
Yearbook Marisa McMillen



Pikes Peak Weavers Guild expresses sincere thanks to the many members of the guild who volunteer their time and talents to make our guild a success!

How You Can Get Publicity for PPWG

As Publicity Chair, my job is to contact the news outlets when Guild activities warrant doing so and to collect press clippings. So I send information about the Guild to newspapers and radio stations. I also post on-line listings where I can. Like any other Guild Chair, I welcome help from members. Just recently Diane Fabeck told me about www.PeakRadar.com that lists all sorts of arts events and organizations and I added a listing for the Guild. PeakRadar.com already had a listing for the Pioneers Museum coverlet show.

How many groups do you belong to besides Pikes Peak Weavers Guild? The next time PPWG has an event, think about inviting members of those groups. You can extend the invitation yourself, either face-to-face or by putting information in your group newsletter. Coming from you, the invitation will have special meaning and the people you invite will be more likely to go to an event than if they simply see or hear a public announcement. You'll be providing valuable publicity for Guild activities!

Louise Conner